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Clinton Hobby Club

Resumes Meetings

The Clinton Hobby Club
now is meeting each Thurs-
day evening at 7:30 in the
community building.

New officers who have just
been installed for the year
are: Mrs. Charlie Hollis, pre-
sident; Mrs. L. C. Ficklin, vice
president; Mrs. Oscar Kinard,
secretary-treasurer and Mrs.
Marcel Barker, assistant se-
cretary-treasurer.

Projects for this year in-
clude the making of plywood
trash baskets with hammered
copper sides, aluminum travs,
textile painting, figurine
painting and shell craft.

Clinton Chorus Groups
Meet Weekly, Tuesdays

Regular rehearsals for the
Clinton Girls Choral Club are
being held each Tuesday
evening from 7 o'clock until
9 o’clock.

The Clinton Male Chorus,
which is growing in size and
has made a number of public
appearances, follows the girls
group, rehearsing from 8 until
9 o'clock on the same evening.

Bluebirds of Clinton
Now Meeting Weekly

The Clinton Bluebirds, the
vounger girl's division of the
Campfire girls, now are meet-
ing regularly each Wednes-

This c¢lub is open to the day afternoon at the home of
women of the community. Mrs. W. R. Terry at 207 Bailey

You will enjoy the fellowship
and be making Christmas
gifts at the same time.

Be Sure To Vote - Nov. 4

street.

The young girls now are
making rag dolls. All girls
seven, eight or nine vears of
age are invited to join this
group.

FALL OFFERS ONE OF THE BEST SEA
last week in the mountains clearly shows,
Hallowe’en, Thanksgiving and then Christ

children or friends.

SONS of the year for snapshots as this photograph taken
so don’t put your camera away just because summer’s over.
mas will offer especially good opportunities for pictures of your

LYDIA

(Cont'd. from Page 3)
The Charlie Gaffneys and

NEWS

September 16. Bobbyv Richey
and Bobby Fuller both had

son, Mack, visited friends in September birthdays.
Greenville. We welcome the following
Mr. and Mrs. Woodrow new employees to our depart-
Fincher of Chesnee, S. C. ment: Mrs. Ruby Horton, Mrs.
were recent guests of the Dot Gaffnev, Mrs. Frances
Walter Nodines. Congratula- Blackstock and Mrs. Sybel
tions to Mr. and Mrs. Nodine Jackson.
who celebrated their third an- Mr. and Mrs. Claude Gaff-

niversary in September.

Mr. and Mrs. Perry Parish,
Miss Pat Cauble, Mary Craw-
ford and Jean Venable at-
tended the stock car races in
Newberry.

Mr. and Mrs. Ray Boozer
visited friends in Forest Citv,

nev visited Greenville.

Mr. and Mrs. B. R. Jack-
son and daughters of Spartan-
burg spent a Sunday with Mr.
and Mrs. J. B. Reeder.

Mr. and Mrs. Lindy Barlow
visited the Virgil Reeds in
Spartanburg.

N. C. . .. the E. C. Burdettes Mr. and Mrs. Stokes Martin
were visitors in Newberryv ... visited Mr. and Mrs. Clee
the Floyd Pooles attended the Blackwell in Deccoa. Ga.

Dempsev family reunion at Birthdays: Bobby Cooper,
Campobella. September 17; Mrs. William

Mr. and Mrs. E. J. Burdette
of Greenwood were guests of

Thrift, September 20: Frances
Jeanette Hughes, September

the E. C. Burdettes. 26; W. H. Gambrell, October
Congratulations to these 5:; Earl Griffin. September 9;
recent birthdavs: N. M. Daud- Mus. Viola Dietz, September
le, Sept. 29: D. V. “Red” 25: Frank Dietz, October 6.
Rhodes. Sept. 25; Billy Fennel, Mr. and Mrs. G. C. Parish,
) Sept. 11; Dick Fennel. Sept. Jr. celebrated their seventh
X Wik & 20; ;Edna Johnson. Sept. 19 anniversary September 9.

THESE TWO PHOTOGRAPHS SHOW THE LARGE crowd attending the lovely reception given

Providence School teachers by the Lydia Woman's Club. Many parents with children in the school
also attended and became better acquainted with their children's teachers.

Kindergarten Is
Open At Clinton

The kindergarten is open to
children three to five vears of
age. It is held Monday
through Fridav at the Metho-

Schubert Club

Names Officers

A kindergarten is available dist church from 8:30 until The Schubert Music Club at
for the voung children of the 11:30 Clinton Mills installed new
Clinton community each wezk Those interested in sending  officers at their last regular

dav under the direction and

their children

to the new monthly meeting as follows

supervision of Mrs. W. B. Ekindergarten are asked to call  Elizabeth Cole, president;
Terry. 752-J for further information. Martha Joan Reeder. vice pre-
sident; Pat Cunningham, se-

cretary: Joan Burgess, assis-

tant secretarv; Dawn Camp-

bell, treasu

Patterson,

rer

assistoat

and

1

Lorraine
treasurer
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Clinton Campfire Girls
Starting New Projects

Can

wp F

ire

Girls  at

Clinton under the leadershi

of Mrs

Brevard

Pattersor

John Motte, Sept. 20;: Margie
Snider. in September
Patricia Arnold was

dllu

four

Mr. and Mrs. J. B. Reeder
celebrated their sixteenth an-
niversary October 10.

THIS BEARBERSHOP QUARTET of the Business and Profesti-n-

and Mrs. Michael Sholar are
meeting each Thursdav after-
noon at 4 o'clock in the Clin-
ton community building

al Womens Club was snapped as they were broadcasting over radia
station WLEG in Laurens. The popular quartet consists of. left to
right, Mrs. Leila N. Johnson, Mrs. lone Wallace, Miss Marie Weir
and Mrs. Dollie M. Carr. Three of them are from Clinton-Lydia and
one from Joanna.

BIRTHDAY PARTIES are a frequent event at the lone Wallace
Kindergarten at the Lydia Mill. The kindergarten’s Mothers Club
gives a party for each youngster having a birthday, such as the above
one which took place last month,




